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Dear Enfield Council
Response to the Draft Local Plan Reg 18 Consultation 2021
Thank you for the opportunity to respond to this important consultation.

| am writing to object to the following Policies: SP PL10, pages 80-87,
and Figure 3.11; Policy SP PL9, pages 77-80 and Concept Plan Figure
3.10; Policy SA45: Land Between Camlet Way and Crescent Way,
Hadley Wood, page 364; Policy SA54, page 374; Policy SA52 page 372;
and Policy SA62 page 383 and SP CL4 pages 277-279 — all of which
propose the de-designation of Green Belt for housing and other
purposes.

| have loved in Hadley Wood for 28 years. Growing up here was a
peaceful area with lots of green space as it is today.

However | think that building more home in the area will be very

problematic and a huge mistake. The amenities in our area are not sufficient to

accommodate the current residence as we have a shortage of schools, shops and restaurants. How
would all of these new people coming into the area effect this? The impact will be huge and it will
cause endless issues from schools to roads.

The Sewage system has had problems and we are constantly having major works in the area. Adding
more homes into the area will strain the sewage system so much more and cause further problems
for residents.

For this reason | object to the proposed site allocation of 160 homes on the green belt land.

| urge you to please remove this proposed site allocation from the next edition of the Local Plan and
retain the green belt status for the land.

The comments provided in this response to the consultation are my own
views.
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